
	
	
	
	
Happy	May-	
	
First	let	me	start	by	wishing	all	my	auxiliary	sisters,	with	children,	a	very	Happy	
Mother’s	Day.		This	chairman	hopes	everyone	spends	6me	with	family	and	friends.		
Hopefully,	we	all	take	a	moment	to	think	of	Gold	Star	and	Blue	Star	families	as	
well.	
	
A	huge	apprecia,on	to	all	the	districts	that	sent	in	their	End	of	Year	reports.		
Personally,	I	am	blown	away	by	the	hours	of	dedica7on	that	our	auxiliary	
members	dedicate	to	Children	and	Youth.		The	many	supplemental	reports	I	have	
received	are	truly	touching	and	show	the	magnitude	of	effort	and	resources	we	
use	to	be(er	the	lives	of	military	children	and	children	in	our	communi5es.	
	
Thank	you	to	everyone	that	celebrated	April	15th	Purple	up	for	military	kids.		The	
social	media	posts	were	incredible,	and	this	department	was	very	well	
represented.	
	
	
Yours	in	Service-	Not	Self	
Maureen	O’Brien-Sacco	
Mighty-mo@usa.net	
626-340-8421	


